
 

 

 
 
 

1st November 2017 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

UNIFORM 
 

I am writing to notify you of a uniform change which we would like to consult you on.  You may or may not 
be aware that students recently lobbied with regards to girls wearing trousers.  Having consulted Governors, 
I am now looking for some parental feedback.   I would be most grateful if you could complete the slip 
below highlighting whether you would be in favour of the addition of trousers into our uniform policy and 
then return it to your child’s Form Tutor.  I should point out that if trousers were to be added into the 
uniform, they would be an optional item only not compulsory and would only be able to be purchased from 
our agreed uniform supplier at a cost of £18.99. 
 
Whilst writing, may I remind parents/carers that as the colder weather approaches, the approved Cardinal 
Pole winter coat is the only agreed style of coat to be worn and the most cost effective.   All other types of 
coat will be confiscated at the school gate and returned on a Friday at the end of the day.   
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ms J Heffernan 
HEADTEACHER 
 

REPLY SLIP: UNIFORM - PLEASE RETURN TO YOUR FORM TUTOR 
 
 

Student Name:  ……………………………………………….Form Group:…………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
I would like to see girls’ trousers added to the school’s Uniform Policy  YES/NO (please delete) 
 
 
Parent/Carer Name:…………………………………………..Parent/Carer Signature:…………………………………………….. 


